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Assistant Head's Hello, 
 
Happy Friday everyone! This week has seen Mrs Naylor completing the next part of her training 
to become a moderator, Mrs Kriskovic complete some training on supporting mental health in 
schools and all staff have attended CELT writing moderation. We hosted two sessions at 
Lostwithiel as we have such good writing outcomes. 
We have had an assembly on St. Piran and International Women's Day and the children spoke 
with confidence and knowledge about each subject. Behaviour for learning in every class       
continues to be a real strength for our school.  
Last but no means least, I'd like to wish the Cross-Country runners the best of luck for the  
Landrake fun run.  
 
Kate Webber 

 

THIS WEEK’S STAR LEARNERS—WELL DONE TO YOU ALL ! 

APPLE Yinou for showing pride in your writing about Venice. 

  Oscar for your ‘have a go’ attitude when writing independently. 

   

CHERRY Leovel for a super improvement in your attitude to reading and writing. 
  Joseph for amazing passion and participation in Maths. 
  
OAK  Charlotte for amazing passion in writing about habitats. 
  Henry for being so enthusiastic when writing. 
 
BEECH Noah and Henry for passion and partnership during the dance workshop this week.  

 

WILLOW Emmy for making fabulous progress with editing her independent writing and spellings. 

  Bertie for making fabulous progress with his spellings in his independent writing. 

MAPLE  Brody for working hard and showing perseverance with your learning. 

  Thea for showing passion and pride in your written work. 

 

CONKERS Elowen and Laura for passion and pride in all learning this week. 
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After a recent communication from our education trust, please note the change in dates during the Winter (Christmas) 

holidays in  December 2023. The school and nursery will be closed to pupils from Monday 18th December 2023 to 

Wednesday 20th December 2023 (inclusive) due to staff INSET days. School and nursery will reopen on Monday 8th Janu-

ary 2024 following the winter holidays. 

Just to clarify: Our school gates open at 8.35-8.45 am. Please ensure your child arrives within this time. If your child arrives 

after 8.45 you will need to report into the office and your child will be marked as late. 

Please note: children break up for the Easter holidays at 1.30pm on Friday 31st March 2023. School and nursery will be 

closed to pupils until Monday 17th April 2023. 
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